
R.H. LEASBURG 

VxcE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAJ.l 0PEBATXQNS 

• 
November 30, 1981 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Serial No. 650 
NO/RMT:acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

By letters Serial Nos. 587 and 628, the Virginia Electric and Power Company 
requested relief from certain requirements of the Code of Federal Regulations 
and are hereby forwarding the requisite technical review fees. 

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please 
contact this office. 

Very truly yours, 

C) L.~ s-~ 
(' R. H. Leasburg 

Enclosures 
Voucher Check No. 0059649 in the amount of $400.00 
Voucher Check No. 0059647 in the amount of $4,000.00 
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